
 

 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

INVITATION FOR BID #22 – DEHUMIDIFICATION 

DEHUMIDIFICATION SYSTEM NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY COURTS BUILDING 

 

This solicitation has been canceled in its entirety.  The County has re-evaluated its needs and will be 
modifying this project and will reinvite proposals/bids at an appropriate time in the future. 

 

 

E. Luttrell Tadlock 

E Luttrell Tadlock 

County Administrator 

 

MAY 9, 2022 

 

 


